DEPARTMENT OF CIVIL ENGINEERING

ISLAMIC UNIVERSITY OF SCIENCE & TECHNOLOGY

NOTICE

All the concerned are hereby informed that the regular classwork of Autumn-2023 session for

B.Tech Civil Engineering; 3", 5 and 7" semester will start from tomorrow i.e. Thursday, 21

November 2023.

In this regard, the students are instructed to attend their classes, both theory and lab practicals, on
a regular basis, and maintain a high level of discipline within the classroom. Additionally, students

should be diligent in submitting their assignments within the stipulated deadlines.
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